
A report by the CDC (Centers for Disease Control and Prevention) suggests that deaths from malignant

mesothelioma are increasing and will continue to increase over the coming years. The CDC report states that the total

number of deaths from malignant mesothelioma increased 8.9% from 1999 to 2005, from 2,482 in 1999 to 2,704 in

2005. The report also estimates that well over a million construction and general industry workers in the United States

are currently being potentially exposed to asbestos in the workplace.
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http://www.cdc.gov/mmwr/preview/mmwrhtml/mm5815a3.htm?s_cid=mm5815a3_x

